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Nursery 
September 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Firstly we would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
all our new children and their families, we very much 
hope that this will be the start of a happy and exciting 
journey through Kirton Primary School.  It has also been 
lovely to welcome back out returning children and hope 
that you have enjoyed your Summer break. 
 
Our Theme 
This term our theme is ‘Me and My World’.  For the first 
couple of weeks we will be helping the children to settle 
and become confident with our nursery routines. We 
will then move on to exploring our similarities and 
differences and likes and dislikes.  We will then go on to 
finding out about our families and homes, our school 
and Kirton.  
 
Reminders 
Please could we remind you that all the children require 
a pair of wellington boots which can be left at nursery 
as we take part in a wide range of outdoor activities in 
various weather conditions?  Following on from this 
could I also remind you to ensure that your child is 

always equipped for the weather conditions and that all 
their clothes and belongings are named. 
 
HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S LEARNING 
THIS TERM: 

 
Talk to your child about their day and what they have 
been doing at Nursery.  
 
Constantly reinforce colour and shape names. 
 
Practise reciting the numbers 1 – 10.  
 
 
Important Dates 
 
26.9.18 - SEND information session for parents – 2.30pm 
16.10.18 - Parents’ evening 3.30-6.30pm 
17.10.18 - Parents’ evening 3.30-5pm 
19.10.18 - Last day of term 1 
5.11.18 - First day of term 2 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Rennie 
Nursery Teacher 


